
 
 

 

Field Trip of Economics Department: A Report 

The Department of Economics, Lady Keane College organised a field trip to Mawkisyiem, 

Laitmawsiang Sohra for the 6th Semester on the 29th of March 2023. Nineteen students joined 

the fieldtrip accompanied by three faculty members along with a staff of the College. The 

journey to the said location started at 9 am from the College. This field trip was a joyful and 

memorable one for the students. The students not only enjoyed the scenic beauty of 

Mawkisyiem where they get to witnessed the beautiful waterfalls and experience a walk 

through the cave and man-made bamboo bridge but also get to learnt about how such a 

tourism spot is managed sustainably by the local people. They had also witnessed first-hand 

how the local people benefitted from this tourist spot through the creation of employment 

opportunities and the generation of income to the people of the area.  

The lesson learnt by the students from this trip is to harness upon the available resources 

optimally which will not only help in preserving nature and its beauty but also help in the 

generation of income and employment. 

 

 

 
(Dr. B.R. Syiem) 

Head of Department 
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List of the Students:  

1. Badapkyrhai Nongkseh 

2. Dani Aku 

3. Deinu lupheng 

4. Erica Marwein 

5. Gegul Tayeng 

6. Kairai Tracy Th 

7. Marry Lalzarzo 

8. Phibanrihun Wahlang 

9. Riti Marsing 

10. Swinsity Nongrum 

11. Yumnam Laegeeya 

12. Ibanniewkor Tron 

13. Lomitha Suchiang 

14. Alvaginia Laloo 

15. Basanti Mandal 

16. Jannatun Nessa 

17. Larika Massar 

18. Twinkleda Shabong 

19. Anu Kumari 

 


